
3/30/2020 email : Webview : UPDATE &amp; REMINDER - COVID-19 Expense Tracking

https://t.e2ma.net/webview/j59t9b/1c3cc1d2d888d4672bc6598c0ac4547b 1/1

From Financial Services - Business Matters @ SacState (BMSS) 

UPDATE & REMINDER - COVID-19 Expense Tracking

Please click the following link regarding the tracking of all expenses related to COVID-19. This
announcement contains a reminder in a previous BMSS announcement and an update. 

https://www.csus.edu/administration-business-affairs/financial-
services/_internal/_documents/bmss_20192020/bmss-covid-19expensetracking.pdf

Contact Information:
If you have any questions or concerns about this notice, please contact Gina Curry, curryg@csus.edu. 

This document, and others, are available on the BMSS webpage: https://www.csus.edu/administration-
business-affairs/financial-services/business-matters-sac-state.html
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